
Greetings, 
 
I am really concerned with the possibility of large scale growers causing the local environment and economy to 
suffer. There are already too many volatile issues such as fire season and our current drought to worry about 
as well, which don't need any amplification. I don't see any positive outcomes of having corporization take over 
yet one more commodity. I would appreciate it if you would vote in favor of small farms and growers. Thank you 
for taking my request into consideration. 
 
With hope, 
Kylie Nilson 

 


